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With the excitement of the election now behind me, I offer my heartfelt 
gratitude for the trust and confidence you have placed in me to lead our 
Association.  
 
It is an honour and privilege to be stepping into the esteemed role of 
FCSSAA Board President, especially considering the remarkable efforts 
and contributions of Murtaza Jamaly. I want to acknowledge Murtaza’s 
unwavering dedication to the role and give you my word I am committed 
to building upon the foundations that have been established by those 
who came before me.  
 
The FCSS program is pivotal to our communities, and I look forward to 
fostering and strengthening relationships with our stakeholders and government partners, to 
advocate for our programs and the interests of our communities.  
 
I firmly believe our success is a collective effort and our strength lies in our unity. I am eager to work 
closely with this year’s Board, the Directors’ Network, FCSSAA staff and all of you, to achieve our 
shared objectives. Please be encouraged to actively participate, share your ideas and contribute 
your expertise. Together, we are building on the remarkable FCSS legacy that will inspire 
generations to come. Let’s work hand in hand to ensure that in another 50 years, our future 
generations inherit an even stronger and more successful FCSS legacy.  
 
Thank you once again for your support and this extraordinary opportunity to serve as your President. 
I am looking forward to the journey ahead, and I am confident that together we will achieve great 
success; we truly are stronger together.  
 
Kayla Blanchette, 
FCSSAA President 
 


